
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 19th JULY 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were RC 96.6%  

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.2%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 94.4% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

RC 96.6% 

RM 96.3% 

4B 95.9% 

6W 95.6% 

4CM 95.0% 

3P 94.8% 

5M 94.4% 

2J 94.4% 

1A 94.1% 

1B 93.1% 

3D 92.7% 

5G 92.6% 

6S 92.4% 

2B 92.2% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

SPORTS DAYS                       
Our Annual Sports day events are planned to take 

place on Monday 22nd at 1.30pm for Reception 
and KS1 and Tuesday 23rd July at 1.30pm for KS2. 

We are praying for dry weather and invite parents 
to attend. We will keep parents updated should 

the weather be an issue. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Monday 15th July 2.00pm – Staff Vs Parents Football £1 entry 

fee for adults wanting to watch the match. 1.45pm Arrival. 

Tuesday 16th July – Reception Ugly Bug Ball 

Weds 17th to Fri 19th July  - Year 6 Blackhills Residential Visit 

Friday 19th July – Wear it Wild £1 donation for WWF 

Monday 22nd July 1.30pm – KS1 Sports Day 

Tuesday 22nd July 9am – Y6 Leavers Service St Barnabas Church 

Tuesday 22nd July 1.30pm – KS2 Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

Y6 BLACKHILLS 
RESIDENTIAL                

  On Wednesday the 17th July Year 6 will be going 

to Blackhills for their end of Year Residential visit. 

Please note that children must be dropped off at 

the centre by parents on Wednesday 17th July.          

6W to be dropped off between 9.30am – 10.00am 

6S to be dropped off between 10.00am – 10.30am 

On Friday 19th Please collect pupils from Blackhills        

6S collected between 1.00pm – 1.30pm                          

6W collected between 1.30pm – 2.00pm                    

We hope they have a fabulous time!!   

                      

          
SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!  

Noah Deen 2B for amazing writing and 

presentation Well Done!!    

 

 

Staff Leavers 2024                        
As we approach the end of another successful 

school year we say goodbye to one of our               
long-standing members of support staff Mrs Nasir. 
We thank her for all her hard work & commitment 
to the school and wish her well on her retirement. 
Miss Bailey will also be leaving for a short while to 

prepare for her new arrival during the summer 
holidays and we look forward to seeing her back 

next year in the summer term.  

 

Parent Vs Staff Football         
On Monday 15th July we will be holding a staff Vs 
Parents football event. If you would like to attend 
and support the teams we are asking for £1 entry 

fee to raise funds for PE equipment and resources. 
We hope to entertain you as much as the England 

football team at the Euros this year!! 

 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

